
 

 

 
 
 
Date: July 7, 2021 
  
To:  Presidents/Chancellors  
 
cc:  Accreditation Liaison Officers  
 
From:  Stephanie Droker, Ed.D. 

President  
 
Subject: ACCJC Board Votes to Maintain 2022 – 2023 Membership Dues at the  

2021 – 2022 Level – No Increase  
 
 
ACCJC recognizes that its member institutions continue to be impacted by the COVID-19 
pandemic. As such, the ACCJC Board of Directors remains cognizant of ongoing hardships as 
they make decisions regarding the FY 2022 – 2023 Annual Membership Dues Schedule.  
 
At its June 11, 2021, Board meeting, the ACCJC Board of Directors took unanimous action 
against any dues increase for 2022 – 2023 by voting to approve that the Annual Membership 
Dues for 2022 – 2023 be maintained at the 2021 – 2022 level. By taking this action, ACCJC is 
striving to continue its support of our member institutions during these uncertain and challenging 
times.  
 
Please be reminded that in further support of our member institutions, ACCJC will be conducting 
all Fall 2021 reviews virtually. This will substantially reduce the expenses associated with in-
person comprehensive review site visits.  
 
The 2022– 2023 Annual Dues Schedule is attached for your reference.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the dues or fees schedules, or billing, please contact Cheri 
M. Sixbey, Senior Vice President, at csixbey@accjc.org.  
 
On behalf of the ACCJC Board of Directors, thank you for all the work you are doing on behalf 
of students. I look forward to our continued work together in support of peer review 
accreditation.  

SD/ams 

 

mailto:csixbey@accjc.org

